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The proposal to remove dead wood and to reduce the height of the oak that is in decline is 
necessary on safety grounds and may well help to prolong the safe useful life expectancy of the 
tree . 
 
The removal of the dead part of the Holly is reasonable and the reduction in size and trimming of 
the remaining healthy section of the tree is also acceptable . 
 
The third tree is an oak that has been previously pollarded and the proposal to repeat this 
pruning operation is acceptable . 
 
Decision - Approval 


